Barbados Comment to Sub Committee A, Thursday, September 29, 2005

Mr. Chairman, thank you for giving me the opportunity to speak and good morning. The Barbados Delegation has followed the debate on internet  governance with great interest. 

Of course we are conscious of the sensitive nature of some of the issues raised. We also appreciate that any decisions that are taked are likely to have significan implications for many of our countries. Of paramount importance howeve is the need to find a mutually agreeable to the challenges now before us. 

But there are certain basic principles that should inform our decision on the matter. We therefore wish to draw attention to the following principles or guidelines as we look to the future.

1. The principles agreed to in general in 2003 should be respected.

2. Any changes proposed should lead to improvement in operational efficiency.

3. No action should be taken to compromise the stability and security if the internet.

4. Governments from both developed and developing countries should have a role in addressing public policy issues, having regard fro transparency and democracy.

5. Given the need to involve all stakeholders in the governance process, the proposal for the establishment of a forum as contained in the Working Group Report is supported. This forum should not be involved in the technical aspects of the internet.

The proposals now before us all have useful and positive approaches. We are therefore ready to work with others to find common ground.
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